UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting March 27, 1978 Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, DuMars, W. Ellis, Fink, Flickinger,

Hart, Hermann, Kovnat, Martinez, Minzner, Muir,

Occhialino, Parnall, Schwartz, Senescu, Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Templeman, Utton, Weihofen, Winograd; Student Representative

Fenoglio

Minutes of the meeting of March 20, 1978, were approved. Dean Hart spoke on recommendations for promotions and on teaching loads.

The faculty denied the petition of Robert Epstein that Professor Utton be permitted to read and grade the paper in Law of International Relations.

Proposal for the Summer Clinical Program was distributed; discussion followed. A motion to approve the program in principle was tabled until the next meeting on Monday, April 3, in the Faculty Lounge.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Sec'y